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SAN FERNANDO CITY COUNCIL SELECTS NEW CITY MANAGER 

San Fernando, CA – After an exhaustive search, the San Fernando City Council 
selected Alexander P. Meyerhoff to be the next City Manager for the City of San 
Fernando. 
 

“Alex has the depth of experience, 
education and knowledge to help us 
become a more vibrant, progressive, 
economically stronger City. 
 
We have made great strides, in just 5 years 
we have gone from near bankruptcy to the 
path toward financial stability. We are 
excited to start this new chapter in 
continuing to move our City forward with 
Alex as our new City Manager,” Mayor 
Sylvia Ballin said. 

 
Meyerhoff brings more than 20 years of municipal government experience, most 
recently serving as the City Manager for the City of Hemet. His recent 
accomplishments in Hemet include: managing a full-service city with 270 employees; 
voter approval of a ballot measure which will provide $100 million for public safety 
over a ten year period; reducing the city's long-term pension liability; updating the 
city's Five Year Financial Management Plan; and realigning the city's economic 
development priorities in the healthcare, manufacturing and industrial sectors. 

 
“It is a great honor to have been selected to serve the community as City 
Manager by the San Fernando City Council. The City Council's commitment 
to promote balanced growth through infrastructure investment and 
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sustainable economic development while enhancing quality of life makes 
this an exciting time for San Fernando. 
 
I have been very impressed by San Fernando and look forward to becoming 
actively engaged in the life and fabric of the community. Similarly, I have 
also been very impressed with the city's leadership team and look forward to 
leading the city staff in enhancing the range and quality of services provided 
to residents, businesses and visitors. Together, we will work diligently to 
ensure that San Fernando remains a great place to work, visit, play and 
live,” Meyerhoff said. 
 

Meyerhoff was born in Los Angeles, having attended UCLA where he received his 
Bachelors degree in history and a Masters degree in urban planning.  
 
Meyerhoff will assume his new position with the City of San Fernando on September 
8, 2017. 
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